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Welcome Back

I can’t quite believe we are now into the final 6 weeks of the academic year and what a busy 6 weeks it 

will  be. This week already we have had Year 2, 3,4 and 6 all out on Educational visit.

From next week our  Year 1 Phonics screening test will take place following on from the  Year 4 

Multiplication check that took place earlier this week  (a big well done to them!)

Please do remember to keep an eye on the dates for diaries section of this newsletter (some slight 

changes already!).

The weather is due to get very hot over the next few days and weeks so please ensure children are 

dressed appropriately with a hat and water bottle (no fleeces or coats!)

Have a good weekend

Mr MacGregor

              @SouthernRoadPr https://www.facebook.com/southernroadprimary/
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Times Table Rockstars!
From week before half term

Whole School Cross Country Tuesday
next week! 



 

Dates for Diaries
Next week

Tuesday 13th June-Whole School Cross Country
Fairplay House parent meeting 3pm

Wednesday 14th June- 6VP Redstart visit

Friday 16th June- 3TP at Stepney City Farm and 3CD library 
visit.

Other dates
Year 6 Production
Monday 26th June at 4pm NEW DATE

School Sports Days
7th July (Years 5 and 6),
10th July (Years 3 and 4)
11th July ( Years 1, 2 and Reception)

Year 6 Graduation 
Wednesday 19th July at 9am

Last day of Summer Term 
Wednesday 19th July- 1.15pm finish
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Please ensure children are wearing the correct uniform.

We expect all children to wear school uniform which consists 
of:

A white shirt / blouse
Grey / black trousers

Grey or black skirt or dress, or blue checked summer dress
A royal blue jumper, fleece or sweatshirt with the school 

badge on it
Black trainers or shoes only

Head scarves if worn for religious reasons should be black, 
white or school blue in colour.

Southern Road PE Kit
Black shorts

Black jogging bottoms
Plain white PE T-shirt

Black plimsolls or plain trainers

Please ensure that all articles of clothing are clearly labelled 
with the child’s name especially school sweatshirts and coats 

as it does make returning lost property much easier.  


